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FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 24, 2009

TO: Honorable Edmund Kuempel, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative 
Procedures 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1062 by Burnam (Relating to the sale of ale and malt liquor by brewer's permit holders.), 
As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would add Subsection (c) to the Alcoholic Beverage Code, Section 12.01 to allow certain 
holders of a brewer’s permit to sell ale and malt liquor to ultimate consumers on the permitted 
premises in unbroken packages not to exceed 35,000 gallons annually and for consumption on the 
brewery premises if the brewery is located in an area where it is legal to sell ale and malt liquor. The 
bill would take effect September 1, 2009.

The Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission (TABC) anticipates no significant fiscal impact to their 
agency.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
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